
     

CUSTOMER ADVISORY  

11 November 2024 
  

Vessel Schedule Change Notice 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
 
Please be advised that CMA CGM FIORDLAND / 0AKIBS / 232S will be delayed up to 7 days 
at OSAKA from proforma schedule on account of previous voyages chronic delay, delayed 
into AUSTRALIA due to Shanghai severe berth congestions, and further by Typhoon impact 
Kaohsiung region.    
 
Her updated schedule will be as follow(s): 

             
Name of Port Calling Schedule 
YOKOHAMA 11/9-11/10 

OSAKA 11/11-11/11 
 

 
For any continuous delay may information regarding the shipment(s), please make use of 
the “Shipment Tracking” feature on our web site. 
Shipment Tracking (https://www.cma-cgm.com/ebusiness/tracking) 
 
We regret any of your inconvenience by this change.  
Should you require any assistance, please feel free to contact our customer service 
representatives. 
 
 
 
 

Best Regards, 
CMA CGM Japan  

 

https://www.cma-cgm.com/ebusiness/tracking

